
Subject: Re: Mailing List
From: Wilshire Center BID
Date: 10/31/2016 11:08 AM
To: Ron Marcus

Hello Ron,

Thank you for the email. We have updated your mailing address. The next newsletter will go out in about one to two weeks.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010

On Oct 27, 2016, at 6:14 PM, Ron Marcus <ron@ronmarcuscpa.com> wrote:

Please change the mailing address for Kurt & Edith Marcus to the following address:
c/o Ron Marcus
5850 Canoga Ave. Suite 200
Woodland Hills, CA 91367
 
For your reference, their old address was 12834 Collins St. North Hollywood, CA 91607-1407
 
Actually, you can remove my father’s name (Kurt Marcus) as he passed away earlier this year.
This should be for ALL mailings, including newsletters, notices & billings.

 
Thank you,
 
Ron Marcus
Ronald A. Marcus, CPA
(818) 592-6080


